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Pelindo Establishes Sister Port Cooperation
with Johor Port Authority
Admin -- 30 August 2022

Jakarta, August 29, 2022 — PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo and the Port of 

Johor synergized through the signing of a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on Sister 

Port Relationship Cooperation in the Fields of Port Studies, Education and Training, 

Information Exchange, Technical Assistance, Traffic Development and Promotion Service. 

This Memorandum of Understanding was signed directly by the Director of Strategy for 

Pelindo, Prasetyo and General Manager of the Johor Port Authority, Kamaruzaman bin H 

Munasir.


